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This Half Term

This term we have been learning all about the Pilgrims and their voyage to America. We’ve also used clay to make symbols from the Wampanoag tribe, used globes to track their journey and made oil pastel pictures of waves. In maths, we’ve been learning about place value, addition and subtraction. In English, we wrote a story based on children going back in time to 1620 and performed poems.
Thank you so much for the parents that came in to do some lovely P.E. this half term with our classes. The children really enjoyed it!

	Important Dates
Inset day – 2nd November

Egyptian day – 17th November
	Homework
Make a costume for an Egyptian day. You could just wear something white or you might want to make a pharaoh mask or jewellery out of card.
Find out some information about the Egyptians to share in class.

Practice your times tables.

Read every day.

	Next Half Term
Next half term we will be learning all about the Egyptians! In maths, we will be learning about multiplication and division, prime numbers, shapes and measuring things. In English, we’ll be continuing learning about poems and writing some instructions.

	Reminders

On Tuesdays, children in 4/5P and 4/5W will be doing P.E. so please come in your P.E. kits for the whole day. Children will be doing gymnastics so please could children have a pair of shorts with them on that day. It is essential for children to have the right kit.
4/5P and 4/5W will not be doing Wild Tribe next term so please don’t come in Wild Tribe clothes anymore.
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